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Conduct of remote meetings 

 
 We are at a critical moment in the fight against the COVID 
epidemic.  Stabilizing the situation as soon as possible is an overriding 
mission for the whole Hong Kong Special Administrative Region. 
 
2. With the support of The Legislative Council Commission, special 
arrangements have been made for meetings of the Legislative Council 
(“LegCo”) and its committees to be conducted wholly remotely when needed, 
starting from 24 February 2022 until the easing of the epidemic. 
 
3. Accordingly, the President and chairmen of committees, along with 
clerks and technical support staff, will no longer host the remote meetings at 
a physical location at the LegCo Complex.  To enable the conduct of such 
meetings wholly remotely as described, the President has exercised his 
power under section 27(2) of the Legislative Council (Powers and Privileges) 
Ordinance (Cap. 382) to designate the unique electronic addresses assigned 
by the Zoom video conference platform as the places for conducting Council 
and committee meetings. 
 
 
 

 
 

 (Kenneth CHEN) 
 Clerk to the Legislative Council 

 


